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Matt Lepore - DNR <matt.lepore@state.co.us> Fri, May 31, 2013 at 5:53 PM
To: Rod Brueske <rkbrueske@gmail.com>
Bcc: margaret.ash@state.co.us

Rod:

I have attached a Material Safety Data Sheet for field grade natural gas, the primary

commodity transported in the gathering system that was undergoing construction activity

near your home.  To date no other substances have been identified as released during the

pipeline construction activity.  At COGCC’s request, Anadarko has agreed to provide a

thorough description of the construction activities, including how any liquids present in the

pipeline were handled.  They are also continuing to explore whether any chemicals, such

as corrosion inhibitors,  were added to the pipeline at any time during the construction

procedures.  They expect to be able to provide this information to us early next week and

we will pass along to you. 

Regards,

Matt

 

_____________________________________

Matthew Lepore

Director

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

Office: 303-894-2100 ex. 5122

Cell: 720-245-5639

matt.lepore@state.co.us
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